
Understanding  the  DOL’s
Proposed Regulations on Paid
Sick  Leave  for  Federal
Contractors
Article
Contractors who disregard the new requirements beginning in
2017 can be subject to debarment, among other penalties, so it
is important that contractors understand the proposed rules
and plan to ensure compliance.
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